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CITY OF SPRINGVILLE 

CITY COUNCIL 

REGULAR MEETING AND WORKSESSION 

August 2, 2010 5:45 PM 

ROLL CALL: 

Present: Members: Mayor William Isley, Herbert Toles, Hugh Marlin,  

 Katrina Hennings, John Coyne, Brian Skinner, Wayne Tucker, David Jones 

Absent:  None 

 

Mayor William Isley called the meeting to order at 5:45 PM and gave the invocation. John 

Coyne led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Amend Agenda to Correct Check Issuance 

 John Coyne made a motion to amend the agenda to have the check for the Springville 

Youth Association issued through the Chamber of Commerce rather than directly to the 

Association.  Katrina Hennings seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

 David Jones made a motion to issue a check for $750.00 to the Chamber of Commerce 

for the Springville Youth Association.  John Coyne seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

 

Recognition of 7 Year Old Baseball Team 

Mayor William Isley presented certificates to the coaches and players of the 7 Year Old 

All-Star Baseball Team that recently went to the World Series in Georgia and finished in the top 

ten percent of all teams.  Certificates were presented to the following: 

Coaches: Jerry Windle, Andy Frederick, Allan Glasgow, Philip Gleason, Brad Hunnicutt 

Players:  Fisher Glasgow, Parker Wells, Trey Windle, Kasen Knowles, Rece Gleason, 

Gage Frederick, Pearson Baldwin, Joshua Hunnicutt, Jake Ballard, Cason Kersh, and Jace Hayes. 

 

Professional Contract with Judicial Correction Service 

Demarcus Fomby with Judicial Correction Service presented information to the council 

about the services offered by their office for court probation service.  Mayor Isley said that he 

would like for the council to consider using a probation service for court collections due to a 

high amount of outstanding fines.  After discussion, David Jones made a motion to enter into a 

contract for professional services with Judicial Correction Service for court probation.  John 

Coyne seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

 

Open Air Permit for First Baptist Church of Springville  

Mayor Isley presented a request from First Baptist Church of Springville for an open air 

permit for September 12, 2010.  Hugh Marlin said that he had received complaints from 

residents in Macdonald Farms about activities at the location of the church’s recreation facility 

and would like to schedule a meeting with the residents and representatives of the church before 

considering the permit.  Mayor Isley said that he would also like to schedule the meeting but that 

the permit is requested for a different location. Hugh Marlin said that since the location is 

different, that he had no problem with considering the permit application.  Herbert Toles made a 

motion to approve the permit.  Wayne Tucker seconded the motion. All voted aye.  Mayor Isley 

said that he would try to schedule a meeting with representatives of the church. 
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Approval of minutes of July 19 Work Session and Regular Meeting 

 Herbert Toles made a motion to approve the minutes of the July 19 work session and 

regular meeting.  Herbert Toles seconded the motion. All voted aye. John Coyne asked that the 

clerk check the minutes to confirm who made the motion on making the donation to the 

Springville Youth Association. 

 

Herbert Toles – Paving Mountain Drive 

 Herbert Toles said that he is getting a price from the county on paving Mountain Drive 

with tar and gravel and sharing the cost with the county.  Mr. Toles said that he would report on 

the price at the next meeting. 

 

Herbert Toles – Abatement of Nuisances on Unimproved Property 

 Herbert Toles said that he would like to see the city take action to abate nuisances on 

unimproved property and vacant lots.  Richard Harvey asked that the council table the discussion 

until he could meet with James Hill to get a recommendation and definition of unimproved 

property and possible revise the current ordinance.  Richard also said that he would like to see 

nuisance abatements enforced through municipal court rather than through placing a lien on the 

property when possible.  

 

Herbert Toles – Security for Football Games 

 Herbert Toles asked if the city would be providing police officers for security at football 

games.  Mayor William Isley said that an ordinance was passed last year that allowed for the 

officers to work the games. 

 

Mayor’s Report 

 Mayor Isley said that he had leased the Lucas Building to a group to use until the city is 

ready to begin work on the Senior Center and that they were making some improvements to the 

building. 

 Mayor Isley said that he had the appraisal done for the Sparks property and would be 

meeting with Mr. Sparks soon to finalize the land purchase.   

 Mayor Isley said that the plans are finalized for the police building and that the bid 

process would begin next week. 

 Mayor Isley asked if any council members had received complaints on the debris removal 

by the garbage contractor.  Council members said that they had received very few legitimate 

complaints. 

 Mayor Isley said that he had contacted the sheriff’s office to get a cost estimate on county 

police enforcement for the city, but that the sheriff had refused to give a price due to that fact that 

he was not prepared to use his department’s resources for city services.  Mayor Isley asked Lt. 

Lyle to let the police department know that the matter was no longer under consideration. 

 

 With no further business to come before the council, David Jones made a motion to 

adjourn.  John Coyne seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

  

Attest: 

 

_________________________________  ______________________________ 

City Clerk      Mayor 


